
             
              

              

              

              

    

 

 

Purpose of Policy:  To ensure a common understanding exists between Town Council and the Carlyle & District 

Lion’s Club regarding existing campsites.     

Council appreciates the contributions of the Carlyle & District Lions Club to the community.  

Council recognizes that the existing Lions Park campsites are encroaching on land set aside for residential 

development in the south residential subdivision. 

Council intends to develop additional campsites south of the existing Lion’s Park at some time in the future, in 

conjunction with other recreational functions.  Until such time as those additional campsites are developed, 

Council will allow the Lions Park to maintain its existing camp sites immediately east of the residential subdivision 

at the south end of Town, with consultation with stakeholders at that time. 
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